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Hello again! I am Mrs. Jackson, the visual arts teacher here 
at Fillmore Elementary! I am part of the Beverly Taylor 
Sorensen Arts Learning Program, which brings arts back 
into schools and integrates core standards to promote 
learning. Our newsletters are a great way to see what 
students accomplished the month before. I will be 
releasing one each month. 

 
 

 
Kindergarten 

We learned about the rainbow, and talked about how colors mix to create our 
secondary colors. We then decorated it with clovers, spring sunshine, and pots of 
gold, in honor of St. Patrick's day! 

 

 
Colton ​ ​ ​ Emmy​ ​ ​ Hannah ​ ​ ​ Giselle 

 

 
               Melody ​​ ​     Kaiden​ ​ ​     Tadeo ​ ​ ​ Ericka 

​ ​  



 

 
First Grade  

During March, we talked about how colors can represent emotions. We then created emoji 
pictures, and used tempera paint cakes to make the colors to help represent our emotions 
we were drawing. Some of us chose to do more than six, other decided to write what 
emotion our emojis were portraying. 

   
​ ​       Deklan​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Evalynn​ ​ ​ ​      Elisa 

   
Dreyden ​ ​ ​ ​  Sadie ​ ​ ​ ​       Pyper 

​     
   Daizy ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Emi  

 



 
Second Grade  

During March, we talked about the weather and created projects based on rain 
specifically. Starting with oil pastels for our rain and details, then day we 
painted. Finally we drew mini versions of ourselves to jump in our rainy pictures. 

               
      Eden​ ​ ​ ​  Kevin​ ​ ​     Cassidy 

             
      Paul​ ​ ​           Maye​​ ​ ​       Wyatt 

        
Joselyn​ ​ ​      Will 

 



 
 

Third Grade  

We learned about one point perspective during March. We drew squares and 
rectangles for our beginning shapes, and then had them disappear into the “one 
point.” We used colored pencils to create a fading gradient and simple designs. 
Finally we cut out the “towers” and glued them to a black paper to make the 
colors pop. 

   
     Zoey K.​​ ​ ​          Derek​ ​ ​ ​      Beck 

   
​ ​         Isla​ ​ ​ ​     Lyndsey​​ ​ ​ ​    Daniel 

      
   Limmie​ ​ ​ ​        Archer J. 

  



 

 Fourth Grade  
After learning about one point perspective, we created an aspen tree grove 
“growing around us.” We used water colors for paints and traced our trees with 
ball point pens. 

                        
Andie ​ ​ ​       Autumn ​ ​ ​ ​ Mallory 

                      
Hawkins​ ​ ​ ​ Braylie​ ​ ​           Sophia 

               
         Cody H.          ​ ​ ​ Cody A.​ ​ ​           Seleen 


